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Chismar, Deborah

S i
From: Joey Pace <Pace.Joey@azdeq.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 2:56 PM
To: Chismar, Deborah
Cc: John C. Patricki; Brown, Stuart; Kelts, Diana; Katy Brantingham
Subject: RE: ADEQ Approval - Sierrita Data Gaps Work Plan

Hi Deborah: The VRP approves of your request for an extension. | will append this request and my response to the file.

Joey Pace, Project Manager

Arizona Department of Environmental Quality

Remedial Projects Section, Voluntary Remediation Program
1110 West Washington Street, Mailcode 4415B-1

Phoenix, AZ 85007

Phone: 602-771-4818

Joey Pace, ITRC State Engagement Program Contact for Arizona
http://itrcweb.org/Team/Public?teamiD=50

From: Chismar, Deborah [mailto:Deborah_Chismar@FMI.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 1:12 PM

To: Joey Pace

Cc: John C. Patricki; Brown, Stuart; Kelts, Diana; Katy Brantingham
Subject: RE: ADEQ Approval - Sierrita Data Gaps Work Plan

Good afternoon Joey,

Freeport-McMoRan Sierrita Inc. (Sierrita) requests that Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) extend the
due date for initiating the pre-mobilization activities for the data gap investigation. The following information provides
an explanation for this request.

Sierrita received notification from ADEQ in a letter dated November 12, 2015 regarding the referenced approved work
plan. ADEQ's letter states “Pursuant the schedule proposed in the work plan, FMI shall initiate the pre-mobilization
activities for the data gap investigation within 60 days of the date of the letter. Upon completion of all field
investigation activities and within 90 days of validation of the laboratory data, FMI shall submit a Data Gaps Investigator
Report to the VRP, summarizing findings of the field investigation.

Sierrita requires additional time to initiate the pre-mobilization activities for the data gap investigation. Therefore,
Sierrita requests an additional 90-days. Sierrita will initiate the pre-mobilization activities as requested no later than
April 10, 2016.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need additional information regarding this request.

Deborah Chismar

Sr. Environmental Specialist
Freeport-McMoRan Sierrita Inc.
Office: 520.393-2347



